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Sir
I wish to put on record my disagreement with the proposed change of the wording that the
first stage of the development MUST include a rail freight interchange to SHOULD
include a rail freight interchange.
The whole premise of Four Ashes Limited original planning application was that it was a
Rail Freight Interchange Development and that the establishment of the rail link was a pre
requisite to any development of the  site.
The wording change should NOT be permitted, 
Regards
David Glennon

 




